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POSTING CERTIFICATION

'fhis is to certifr that the Philiooine Children's Medical Ccntcr has posted its
Pmcurement Monitoring Report for the l Semeslcr FY 2024, on its agenry website and
can be accessible through this link: u u rr lrcrrrc gor1llr.

This certification is being issued in compliance with GPPB Circular No. 02-2020, this
126 day ofJuly, 2024

thA"rd-r"
MA. CATHERINA T. BENEDIC'I'OS, MPA
Chief Adrninistrative C)lIcer, Procurenrent Division
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